
 

 

HB20-1042 

 

SHORT TITLE: PFAS Polyfluoroalky Substances Manufacturer Notice Requirements 

LONG TITLE: Concerning a modification of the notice requirements for manufacturers of 
perfluoroalkyl and polyfluoroalkyl substances. 

SPONSORS:  Reps. D. Valdez and McKean/Sens. Moreno and Tate 

COMMITTEES: House Transportation & Local Government Committee 

PURPOSE OF THE BILL: To correct an error in legislation enacted in 2019 which required 
manufacturers to notify sellers of PFAS regulations one year prior to their effective date (August 2,  2019)   
That requirement was impossible because the regulations did not exist one year prior.  The bill changes 
the effective date of the notice to August 2, 2020.. 
 
PROPONENTS OF THE BILL: Legislative statutory revision committee 
 
POTENTIAL STAKEHOLDERS: PFAS manufacturers and sellers 
 
BACKGROUND: Legislation was enacted in 2019 setting forth various requirements dealing with 
PFAS.  One requirement was that manufacturers notify sellers of the new regulations one year prior to 
their effective date.  That was impossible, therefore the effective date is being moved to August. 2, 2020. 
 
Is this bill necessary this year?  Yes 
 
How does the bill change current law?   It moves the effective date of the regulations to a time that will 
allow manufacturers to comply with the law. 
 
Does the bill affect the prior appropriations system?  No 
 
How is the bill implemented?  It moves the effective date 
 
Practical considerations:   
 
Fiscal Impact:  No fiscal impact statement has been issued to date. 
 


